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Date:  October 15th, 2017 

To:  Janus EVDO400AP, EVDO910T2 and EVDO910T3 Customers 

From:  Janus Remote Communications 

Subject:  EOL Notification for EVDO400AP, EVDO910T2, EVDO910T3 Products 

 
Telit Communications recently announced the End-Of-Life and last time buy of their DE910-DUAL 
modules used in Janus EVDO400AP, EVDO910T2 and EVDO910T3 gateways and terminals. Janus 
Remote Communications regretfully, in turn, announces the End of Life of our EVDO400AP, 
EVDO910T2 and EVDO910T3 gateway and terminal products. However, inventory of the components 
needed to build these devices has been secured and we will make every effort to ensure support for 
these products to our existing customers for as long as is possible. We expect to continue offering and 
supporting devices well into 2018. 

Last Time Buy (LTB) service is extended to customers who acknowledge the end of life (EOL) notice 
by placing orders for a final quantity of EVDO400AP, EVDO910T2 or EVDO910T3 gateway and 
terminal devices. Customers are asked to procure units to cover their future requirements with this LTB. 
The LTB date is the deadline to receive a Purchase Order (PO) for EVDO910CF devices. 

LTB (Last Time Buy Order): December 1st, 2017. 

Product Replacement 
Janus Remote Communications product family includes several products that cover a broad range of 
performance and feature options. Since the EVDO400AP, EVDO910T2 and EVDO910T3 products 
have entered the EOL lifecycle phase, Janus suggests that customers consider using a higher 
performance product available from the same product family as a replacement.  

Janus is pleased to suggest one of our LTE 4G products. Information regarding those products can be 
found at our website: 

 
http://www.janus-rc.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.janus-rc.com/LTE910cf.html

